rrom: [

Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 11:54 AM
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Subject: Application for Review: Planning Application No. A/SK-HC/354

Dear Sir/Madam,
Planning Application No. A/SK-HC/354
Temporary Private Garden for 3 Years at Lot 429 S. B (Part) in D.D. 244

And Adjoining Government Land, Ho Chung New Village, Sai Kung, N. T.

Thank you for your letter of 20 December 2024 informing us that the captioned application case has been
rejected.

2. Under section 17(1) and 17 (1A) of the Town Planning Ordinance, Ms. LAM Yeuk Yin would like to apply for a
review of the decision.

3. Grounds for Review

It is also the intention of the Applicant to use the proposed temporary private garden for growing organic
vegetables for consumption.

We are of the view that growing of such vegetables is agricultural in nature.
Thank you very much for your kind attention.
Yours faithfully,

YEUNG Siu Fung





